
 

 

2025 Enrollment Fee Refund Policy 

 

Organizations or individuals that have paid enrollment fees for the MiCorps Cooperative Lakes 
Monitoring Program (CLMP) and later find that they are unable to complete the monitoring activities 
may request a refund of fees by notifying MiCorps in writing by May 31, 2025. The refund deadline is 
necessary due to scheduled allocation and distribution of supplies and materials for the sampling 
season. 

• After May 31, 2025, requests for refunds of fees will not be honored.  
• MiCorps will refund all enrollment fees if CLMP enrollment limits are exceeded for the year. 

(This is rare.) 
• Requests for enrollment fee refunds should be emailed to MiCorps@msu.edu.    
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